St. Peter’'s Academy East Bridgford — Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey

IMr Montgomery Subject: End of term Date: 31/3/17

Task/Expectation:

We can’t believe that we have now come to the end of another term and it has
certainly been a busy one once again!

There are lots of exciting events to look forward to in the Summer term. As
mentioned previously, we will be holding a Duke’s Barn information meeting
shortly after the Easter break and will confirm the date early next term.

We were sorry to say good-bye to Mrs Marson this week but wish her well in her
retirement. Mr Maddison held a special (and very long!) assembly for Mrs Marson
on Wednesday morning where each class presented her with special cards and
gifts. The children were delighted as it meant there was no time for our times table
tests! These will resume immediately after the Easter break.

We have enjoyed listening to the acts of kindness performed by your children
over the weekend for Mothering Sunday.

There were some fantastic efforts from Year 3 in the Easter egg competition on
Thursday. We are always amazed by the different ideas each year. Well done to all
who took part.

We are sorry to say good-bye to Mr Montgomery today. He has come to the end of
his six-week spell with us and will return to his original placement school after
Easter. The children have enjoyed being taught by him and we all wish him well
for the future.

Happy Easter to you all!

Please return homework by: Egyptian home work 21/4/17

* Thank you for helping your child with their work.

* Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.

* If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s
work please do so in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will
ensure you receive a response.




